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From: Allison Lynch
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Public comment for May 11 transportation meeting
Date: Friday, May 6, 2022 7:13:55 AM

Good morning,
I would like to log a public comment for the May 11 Transportation meeting. Below is my
comment:

I have noted that the location of the potential speed hump would be closer to Lanett Circle.
While I am 100%, supportive of a much needed speed hump, I think a better location would be
the middle of Kroncke Drive, near 5737 Kroncke Drive. Placing a speed hump in the middle
will help reduce speeding on the entire length of the road, rather than on one side. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Allison
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